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Date: April 14, 2021 
 
To: Andrea Oquist 
 Superintendent  
  
From:   Anthony Abbate, Director of Personnel & District Services  
 
Re:  Policy Revisions     
 
 
Drafts of several revised policies were presented to the Board at the April 12, 2021, 
Study Session: 
 

• GBC – Selection and Recruitment 
• GBF – Teacher Placement 
• GBG – Staff Reductions and Recalls 
• GBIA – Teacher Evaluations 

 
The Board reviewed the policies and administrative procedures, and requested 
additional revisions only to Board Policy GBC. 
 
Please includes these Board Policy draft revisions on the agenda of the April 19, 2021, 
Committee of the Whole Meeting for further discussion.    
 
Thank you! 


